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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 1:37 PM
To: 'Rafael Gallardo'
Subject: RE: Give me a call re A St site
Attachments: ENF_REF_L_2012-06-14.pdf

Rafael, 
Here’s the enforcement transfer letter.  A copy is on Geotracker, and the RWQCB may have listed a case worker (??), but 
we listed Chuck Headlee, mainly as head of the UST program.  It looks like the last submittal we have is the April 2012 
groundwater report, but I don’t see a work plan for plume delineation only the recommendation for one. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Rafael Gallardo [mailto:rafaelgallardo777@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 1:16 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Give me a call re A St site 
 
yes 
  

From: Mark.Detterman@acgov.org 
To: rafaelgallardo777@hotmail.com 
Date: Wed, 3 Oct 2012 10:47:45 -0700 
Subject: Give me a call re A St site 

Is your cell is 707 332—0966? 
  
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
  
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
  




